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GERMAN TWINNING AND GERMAN CANADIAN CLUB

J.M. Pigeon provided an update regarding German Twinning. Mr. Pigeon discussed plans for choir from
Germany to visit the City of Barrie in 2019 with the potential for a choir/band to make reciprocal visit to
Germany in 2020.

V. Kompp provided an update regarding German Canadian Club. Ms. Kompp advised that the German
Canadian Club will be hosting a Barbeque on June 21, 2018, Knights of Columbus Hall at 6:00 p.m.
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